DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAIPUR TERMINAL ASSESSMENT- I (2022-23) (MODEL PAPER)

CLASS-IV SUBJECT- ENGLISH MARKS: 50

Section-A (Comprehension)

I. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

(1x5=5)

Harry and Annie lived a mile from town, but they went to school every day. They used to pretend that they were travellers exploring a new country and would scatter leaves on the road so that they might find their way back again. When the ice was thick and firm, they walked across the pond. But their mother did not like to have them do this unless someone was with them. "Don't go across the pond today, children," she said as she kissed them and bade them goodbye one morning; "it is beginning to melt" "All right, mother," said Harry, not very truly because he was very fond of running and sliding on the ice. When they came to the pond, the ice looked hard and safe. "There," he said to his sister. "I knew it hadn't melted. Mother is always afraid we shall drown. Come along, we will have a good time sliding. The school bell will not ring for an hour at least." "But you promised mother," said Annie. "No, I didn't. I only said 'All right,' and it is all right." "I didn't say anything, so I can do as I like," said Annie. So they stepped on the ice, and started to go across the pond. They had not gone far before the ice gave way, and they fell into the water. A man who was at work near the shore heard the screams of the children and plunged into the water to save them. Harry managed to get to the shore without any help, but poor Annie was nearly drowned before the man could reach her. Harry went home almost frozen and told his mother how disobedient he had been. He remembered the lesson learned that day as long as he lived.

- 1. How far was the children's school from their home?
- 2. What did the children pretend to be and why?
- 3. Why did mother ask the children not to go across the pond?
- 4. How were the children saved?
- 5. What lesson did Harry learn from this incident?

II. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

(1x5=5)

Devadutta was one of Buddha's disciples and also his cousin. He wanted to become a leader of the monks and expressed this desire to Buddha. He expected Buddha to grant him, his wish. He was taken aback when Buddha denied his request. He did so because he saw that Devdutta was not ready to take the responsibility. Devadutta felt immense anger and hatred towards Buddha. He plotted to kill him. In the village, there was an elephant whom everyone feared. Her name was Nalagiri. One day, Devdutta mixed something in Nalagiri's food to make her go wild. He then drove the elephant onto the path where Buddha was walking. Everybody started running here and there shouting for help. Suddenly, people were surprised to see that when Nalagiri went to attack Buddha, he just raised his hand calmly to comfort her. The ferocious beast soon felt the power of Buddha's compassion. She did not cause any harm to him. Hence, compassion and kindness can turn even your worst enemies into your friends.

- 1. Who was Devdutta?
- 2. What did Devdutta want to be?
- 3. Why did Buddha deny Devdutta's request?
- 4. What did Devdutta do with Nalagiri's food?
- 5. Why were the people surprised?

Section-B (Writing)

III. Write a paragraph about how you spent an interesting weekend with your friends.

(5)

Value picks

- Why did you decide to spend the weekend with your friends?
- What all things you share with our friends?
- How you felt spending time with our friends?
- Describe your feelings.

IV. You are Raman / Reeta. While coming back from your music class, you saw a small puppy in an open drain, struggling and crying to coming out. You rushed to your home and asked help from your father. Write a diary entry describing the event. (5)

Value picks

- When were you coming from school ?What did you see on the way?
- What did you do to help it?
- How did you convince your father?
- Describe your feelings.

Section-C (Grammar)

(0.111111111111111111111111111111111111	
VI. Identify the' Kind of Sentences':	$(^{1}/_{2} \times 2=1)$
1. Kindly lend me your book.	
2. Wow! What a lovely lake.	
VII. Fill in the blanks supplying a suitable 'Subject or Predicate': Indian people	$(^{1}I_{2} \times 2=1)$
1 contains beautiful pictures.	
VIII. Pick out the 'Proper Nouns' from the sentences given below.	(¹/ ₂ x 2=1)
1. Yesterday, my mother ordered a blue frock from Flipkart.	
2. Please buy a Dairy Milk for me.	
IX. Fill in the blanks with suitable 'Collective Nouns':.	(¹/ ₂ x 2=1)
 A of geese were seen in the pond A of cattle is passing through the street. 	
X. Pick out the 'Common Nouns' from the sentences given below:	(¹/ ₂ x 2=1)
1.This plane is for Guwahati. 2.The Red Fort is made of red stone.	

XI. Complete the table with the other two forms of 'Verbs':	$(^{1}/_{2} \times 4=2)$
Present Past Participle	
1. bring	
2 put	4
XII. Rewrite the given sentences changing the 'Genders' of the underlined nouns:	$(^{1}/_{2} \times 4=2)$
1. Our <u>hostess</u> greeted warmly.	
2. The witch cast a spell turned the prince into a frog.	
XIII. Rewrite the given sentences changing the underlined nouns into their Plural form: 1. There are large , juicy <u>mango</u> on the <u>tree.</u> .	(1 x 2=2)
2. Please tell the child a story.	
XIV. Fill in the blanks with suitable 'Pronouns'.	(¹/ ₂ x 6=3)
1. Raju is my friend is in hospital.(Personal Pronoun)	
2 is the toy I want to buy.(Demonstrative Pronoun)	
3 has happened to you? (Interrogative Pronoun)	
4. Is the plate? (Possessive Pronoun)	
5 was in the package? (Interrogative Pronoun)	
6. Have you got your pass? is here.(Possessive Pronoun)	
XV. Fill in the blanks with suitable Adjectives:	$(^{1}/_{2} \times 4=2)$
1. The lamp is too	
2.The police caught the thief.	
3 boys broke the window pane.	
4.They like coffee.	
XVI. Fill in the blanks with the correct 'Degrees of Comparison' of Adjectives:	$(^{1}/_{2} \times 4=2)$
1. Rita is the girl in our family.(tall)	
2. Sheena sings than Neera.(good)	
3. French is a language.(difficult)	
4. Very few cities in Asia are as as Hong Kong.(bigger)	
XVII. Rewrite the following sentence and 'Punctuate' it correctly:	(¹ / ₂ x 4=2)
1. I will stop at jaipur on the way to chandigar	
2. delhi and kolkata are the largest cities of india	

Section D (Literature)

XVIII. Answer the following questions: 1. What did Subhadatta do with the reward? 2. Why did the elder son get angry with his father after his brother came home? 3. Why did Kitty offer to get Willy's ball? 4. W Why did Subhadatta go with the Yakshas? XIX. Refer to the given context and answer the following: (1 x 3=3) 'Put your hand inside and make a wish. Whatever you want will come out of it.' 1. Who is 'you' referred to in the above context? 2. What is being talked about in the above lines? 3. What did he wish for? XX. Frame meaningful sentences with the given words / phares: (1 x 3=3)

2. curse

3. reward